OHIO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO HELP AT GENERAL GRAND CHAPTER IN 2024

IT TAKES MANY HELPING HANDS TO ASSURE A SUCCESSFUL GENERAL GRAND CHAPTER SESSION!  OUR MOST WORTHY GRAND MATRON, SISTER GLENDA WINCHESTER, AND OUR MOST WORTHY GRAND PATRON, BROTHER F. LON LOWRY ARE COUNTING ON SISTERS AND BROTHERS FROM BOTH SOUTH CAROLINA AND OHIO TO VOLUTEER TO ASSIST FOR A FEW HOURS WHILE “AT THE SHORE IN ‘24”.

IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO DRIVE, FLY, OR JOIN THOSE GOING ON THE BUS, ANY AND ALL HELP OFFERED WILL BE GRACIOUSLY ACCEPTED AND APPRECIATED!  THERE WILL BE A MASTER SCHEDULE DEVELOPED THAT WILL BE AVAILABLE TO THOSE WHO HAVE VOLUNTEERED DETAILING THE DAY, TIME, AREA OF RESPONSIBILITY, AND ANY OTHER NECESSARY DETAILS.  THE SCHEDULE WILL BE SENT VIA EMAIL WELL IN ADVANCE OF DEPARTURE FOR MYRTLE BEACH.

IF YOU ARE ABLE TO HELP, PLEASE NOTIFY BONNIE YOUNGBLOOD EITHER BY EMAIL AT: byjyday479@gmail.com OR CALL HER AT: 330-225-2169.

A SPECIAL NOTE TO THOSE SISTERS OR BROTHERS WHO ARE LICENSED NURSES……………………………………..  YOUR SPECIAL SKILLS WILL BE NEEDED WHILE WE ARE IN SESSION!  WE ARE HOPING TO HAVE AT LEAST 6 NURSES FROM OHIO TO SERVE WITH 6 FROM SOUTH CAROLINA.  IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND AND CAN HELP, PLEASE NOTIFY BONNIE YOUNGBLOOD VIA THE EMAIL OR PHONE INDICATED ABOVE.  THANKS!

FINALLY, SISTERS AND BROTHERS, WE WANT OHIO TO SHINE WHILE WE ARE IN MYRTLE BEACH FOR GENERAL GRAND CHAPTER.  MANY HAVE BEEN HONORED TO SERVE DURING THIS TRIENNIUM AND THEIR ATTENDANCE AND SUPPORT WILL SET THE STAGE FOR A SUCCESSFUL SESSION.  GENERAL GRAND CHAPTER IS INTERESTING AND ENJOYABLE FOR ALL MEMBERS AND WE ARE HOPEFUL THAT OUR MEMBERS WILL FEEL WELCOMED AS THEY EXPERIENCE THE FUN AND FELLOWSHIP OF SISTERS AND BROTHERS FROM ALL OVER THE WORLD!  LET’S BE THERE TO HONOR AND THANK OUR BROTHER LON FOR ALL HE HAS DONE FOR OUR BEAUTIFUL ORDER!

